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December 3, 2018





Dear Coach,





The 2019 Go Auto Mike Dea Classic is less than one year away (Nov. 28 to Nov. 30, 2019) and I would like to take this opportunity to extend an invitation to your senior boys and/or girls basketball team. This letter is to provide you with the tournament details for our fantastic weekend. We think our draw is going to be first class with 16 strong boys teams and 12 strong girls teams from around Western Canada attending.  We are extremely excited to be hosting such quality teams and hope your team can be a part of the 2019 Mike Dea Classic.


Here are the details for the weekend.


Games commence at 10:30am on Thursday Nov. 28, 2019. Each Boys team is guaranteed 4 games. Some of the Girls’ teams will also be playing 4 games but all teams will play a minimum of 3. The Girls final will be at 6pm on Saturday while the Boys final goes at 8pm on Saturday November 30, 2019.


Your team must attend our Friday morning Basketball jamboree. These activities will commence at 9:30am on Friday Nov. 29th in the main gym. Selected members from your team must be changed and ready to play. Following the activities all of the teams are invited to stay and celebrate St. Francis Xavier Day with our student body by taking in our turkey lunch which should start at approximately 11:30am. Over the years one of the best parts of our tournament is the delicious lunch that is put together for our student body and visiting teams. 


On another note the day starts out with a mass at 8:30am at Annunciation Church (found at the North end of the school). All teams are encouraged to join our students and tournament dignitaries at the mass.


Our host hotel will be at the Doubletree by Hilton located 7 minutes away from our school. 


The Mike Dea Classic tournament fee for this year is $400. 


Our tournament has grown into one of the best early season tournaments in Alberta. A special atmosphere takes over our school on tournament weekend. We are extremely pleased to send this invitation to your team and look forward to hearing back from you. 


On behalf of the organizing committee,


Jeremy Posteraro











